
 
 
 

West Norfolk Academies Trust Remembrance Performance 
 

15th November 2022 
 

Springwood High School, Kings Lynn 
 
 
 
Dear parent/guardian, 
 
You may recall that your child was selected to participate in a special Armed Forces 
Remembrance Performance with other West Norfolk Academies Trust schools last year which 
had to be cancelled due a rise in Covid-19 cases. 
 
I am delighted to inform you that this has been rescheduled for Tuesday 15th November at 6pm 
at Springwood High School. 
 
The performance is a bespoke piece and takes the format of each school having their ‘moment’ on 
stage. Students from all of the schools will join together at the beginning and end of the 
performance to collectively perform some of the classic war tunes. 
 
Every child taking part will attend a rehearsal session on the morning of the performance, at 
Springwood High School.  Transport to and from the rehearsal will be arranged by Springwood.  
 
Primary school staff will supervise the rehearsal during the morning, however, we request that 
parents/guardians deliver and collect pupils for the evening performance. Students will be 
required to arrive at Springwood at 5.30pm, ready for a prompt 6pm start.  
 
We hope that this will be a memorable event so please encourage your child to sign up. 
 
Tickets are available for £1 from the school office. Please complete the attached consent form 
and return to the school office as soon as possible. 
 
Ms L Jackson 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 
My child (Y6)  _________________________________________(name) would like to take part in the West 
Norfolk Academies Trust Remembrance Performance on Tuesday 15th November and I give 
permission for him/her to attend the rehearsal that morning. 
 
Signed ______________________________________ 


